RE: A helping hand for Billy

Dear Owners,

As many of you know our handyman Billy has been facing some serious medical issues. Billy has worked
with Charles for years doing maintenance work at Barrington as well as individually helping many of our
neighbors.

Presently, his doctor and hospital bills are staggering. We were hoping that we could all pull together
and contribute some much-needed money to help defray his medical costs. Health issues are scary
enough without the added stress of hospital bills. Many of you have asked how you could help. If
everyone contributed $50, | think it would be a good start; of course, any amount you would like to
contribute would be appreciated.

We will have a box at the clubhouse where you can put your checks made out to Charles Nichola (under
“for” line put Billy Medical Bills) or feel free to drop off a check to any of the Board Members.

Also, if you would like to mail in a check, please send it to Laural Braun our board secretary. Her address
is 7058 Barrington Cir., #201, Naples, FL 34108

If you have any questions, please contact any of the board members who reside here full time: Marcia
Maloni (412-400-8462), Sharon Feldman, Charles Cheesebrough and Laurel Braun

Thank you,
Marcia
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